DISTRICT 74-A GEERTSON CREEK JUNE 28, 2005

Rec'd 1/10/05

A water meeting was called to the Boyd Stokes (president) residence on June 28, 2005. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss a new water master as Matt Anderson accepted a job outside of the Salmon area and has moved away.

Those present at the meeting were: Boyd Stokes, Fran Tonsmeire, Verdell Olson, Dave Antonelli, & Dick Santos.

Dick Santos nominated Verdell olson as the new water master for the rest of the season. It was seconded by Dave Antonelli.

Boyd Stokes reminded all water users that if their ditches do not have weir's they need to installed in order for the water master to deliver the proper amount of water.

With no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Boyd Stokes - chairman Valerie olson - secretary